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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 30, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR PHILIP BUCHEN

FROM: WILLIAM N. WALKEM

SUBJECT: Freedom of Information Request

Attached is a copy of a Freedom of Information request

sent to the Community Services Administration (formerly
OEO) seeking information concerning materials on White
House personnel office referrals to the Agency starting
with the beginning of the Nixon Administration. Presumably
requests have also been sent to other agencies as well.

I do not know of any specific action that is required on
this, but thought you should be informed.




















































THE WHITE HousE

WASHINGTON

Mr. Buchen:
Copies were given to

Mr, Hills
Barry

Jim Wilderotter

(At Mr, Wilderotter's
suggestion, Barry sent
a copy to Nino Scalia, )
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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON
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For Your Informatidn:

For Appropriate Handling: "/
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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20405

August 1, 1975

Philip W. Buchen
Counsel to the President
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. Buchen:

We have received the attached request from Mr. Leonard Garment, a
former member of the White House Staff, for materials which he
indicates are personal and/or pre-date January 20, 1969. Such items
are not subject to the court orders issued by Judge Richey on
October 21 and 22, 1974, or covered by the Presidential Recordings
and Materials Preservation Act (P.L. 93-526).

Consequently, subject to approval by you and Mr. Nixon's attorneys,
we propose to inspect two sets of boxes labeled #5 and #6, currently
in our custody, to determine whether ‘these materials are in fact in
our possession. If we,do locate them and determine that they pre-
date January 20, 1969, we propose to return them to Mr. Garment.

We plan to make this inspection at a time ten (10) days subsequent

to the date shown on this letter which is convenient for both you
and Mr. Nixon's attorneys or your agents, unless you waive your right
to be present, in writing.

I would appreciate your prompt response to this request.

Sincerely you

Do [P long

Thomas P, Wolf
Acting Director
Office of Presidential Materials

Attachment kg

Keep Freedoﬁ in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds
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The following people are getting copies of this letter.

cC:

Herbert F. Miller
Irwin Goldbloom
Robert Hertzstein
William Dobrovir

Henry S. Ruth, Jr., Esq.











